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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC:  Buy Australian at Home and Abroad 

 

REFERENCE: Written Question – Senator Kim Carr  

 

QUESTION No.: AI-134 
 

In relation to the reduction in funding to the Buy Australian at Home and Abroad program as 

flagged in MYEFO, where is this cut coming from and how does it impact the program?  

 

 

ANSWER   

 

The reduction in funding relates to an election commitment by the former Government to contract 

an oil and gas industry engagement facilitator in Houston.  The reduction has not impacted the 

programme.   

 

 
 

 

 


